Brian J. Pickard, CPA

30 Grand Street, PO Box 1368, Kingston, NY 12402 T (845) 339-9926 F (845)339-9928 BPickardCPA@gmail.com

January 20, 2023

Mr. Rich Parete, Supervisor Town of Marbletown PO Box 217 Stone Ridge, NY 12484

Dear Supervisor Parete,

I have conducted an audit of the cash accounts of the following town offices for the year ended December 31, 2022 Town Clerk, Tax Collector, Transfer Station, Planning and Zoning, Justice Court, Safety, and Building. My audit was conducted to render assurance that all cash receipts and disbursements were properly recorded by the individuals in these departments.

The audit also verified that the town justices are current in their reporting to the Department of Motor Vehicles for the TSLE&D program and the handling of their cases.

I am happy to report that the records of all departments appear correct and there are no adjustments necessary.

Thanks to all individuals for their professionalism and cooperation during the audit. If you have any questions or concerns at any time, do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Brian J. Pićkard, CPA